REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

6 March, 2022 


Dear Mr. Greenhalgh,
Application 2022/0318/P:  190 Finchley Road – comment
The Neighbourhood Forum would like to draw attention to Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan policy FR:  Finchley Road Traditional Shopfronts.

The installation of a traditional (Victorian) timber shopfront, in accordance with the policy, would be welcomed.



Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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